From: Gulliford, Wayne M. [mailto:Wayne.Gulliford@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Sunday, February 09, 2014 5:29 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Travel

Steve,

 

LSU NCBRT paid for round trip airfare on American Airlines from Chicago to New York and return, on 3 Feb to 4 Feb.  They also paid for one night's stay (3 Feb) at  the Hilton Fashion District on West 26th St.  

 

An expense report was submitted to NCBRT for reimbursement for two days of meals and ground  transportation from LaGuardia Airport to the hotel totalling $147.00.

 

Thanks for your assistance.

 

Wayne Gulliford
Chief
Bureau of Patrol
